
We always welcome visitors to the school and
yesterday we welcomed Jess and Kieron from the
police service who came to talk to the children about
their role in the community. The children were very
engaged and asked lots of questions. Jess and Kieron
will be back in September to spend some time with
each of the classes to talk about internet safety and
‘stranger danger’.

Coronation celebrations began today with Juno playing ’God Save the King’ on her saxophone as we
walked into assembly and then again at the end where we all joined in singing. This was followed by our
Coronation picnic. The hall was a sea of red, white and blue with children wearing crowns and waving
flags that they had made earlier in the week. 20 of our Year 3 and 4 children left the celebrations early
to attend the area gymnastics competition at Writhlington. We will let you know next week how they got
on!

We hope you have a lovely long weekend celebrating the King’s Coronation and would just like to finish
by wishing our Year 6 children the best of luck in their SATs next week. They have all worked extremely
hard preparing and we are extremely proud of each and every one of them. We look forward to seeing
them on Tuesday, bright and early for a yummy pre SATs breakfast.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull



Certificates of the week

Head Teacher’s Award

Congratulations to Eliza, Aaron, Martha,
Alithea, Pippa and Filney for receiving
this week's Head Teacher’s Award.

Doodle Maths & Doodle Tables

Top Doodlers were Albie, Abel, James, Imogen, Lola
and Esme.
Top for Doodle Tables were Phoebe, Alfie, Finley and
Reuben. Congratulations to Imogen for getting the
highest number of stars in the school.

Max was named
Reader of the Week

by the Year 6 librarians.

Other Awards

Lucie showed her Blue Peter badge and Hattie brought
in her Coronation memorabilia from Brownies. Livie
made some lovely bunting to decorate the hall and
Elsie, Delilah and Lola showed their gymnastics awards.



Notices

● Awards - If your child received a cup or shield last year please can it be returned to school for
this year's awards ceremony. Thank you.

● Dinner Menu Choices - Please ensure bookings are made by Thursday for lunches for the
following week. Unfortunately, options can no longer be changed after this day. Please note that
if you book a meal and then your child brings in a packed lunch on that day you will still be
charged for the booked meal if you pay for school lunches, unless your child is ill.

● Parking - Please can we remind parents to be mindful when parking near the school, local
residents driveways have been blocked on a number of occasions and cars are being parked
dangerously close to the end of Broomhill lane making it dangerous for pedestrians. Please think
before leaving your car in a place that makes it unsafe for our children accessing and leaving the
school. This continues to be monitored by the PCSOs.

● School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm
● School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different

from normal.
● School lunches - From September paid school lunches will increase from £2.60 to £2.80 due to

the rise in food prices and transport costs.






